
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

CLAIMS PAYMENT DELAY--CHECK RUN  
FOR WEEK OF JANUARY 23, 2018 

 

JANUARY 24, 2018 
 
 

Please note: While Medicaid payments are being managed in their normal 
fashion, there will be a delay in payment of claims for the State funded 
check run of the week of January 23, 2018 due to an unforeseen issue.   
  
For State funded services only: Funds may not be available until the 
beginning of next week.  Further information will be forthcoming. 
 
Separately:  
 
Provider Summary Vouchers (PSVs) for the Maryland Medicaid January 
16th check run are not currently available to providers.   
 
The Beacon IT department is actively working on the situation.  PSVs for 
the State of Maryland check run of January 16 are available. 
 

We greatly apologize for these inconveniences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


